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Dear NCSG,

You have been given a unique and wonderful gift by NCSG. You are now the proud
foster parent of an orphaned elephant called Turkwel, and in-turn this gift is a gift of
life, helping to support her as she grows up.

To read the latest entries in the Keeper's Diary regarding your orphan click here and by
visiting our website regularly you will be able to keep in touch with your orphan's life.
You will receive monthly updates which will summarize the year along with
photographs from time to time creating a valuable record for you to keep.

Most Sincerely,

Daphne Sheldrick

Turkwel

 


